STATEMENT OF REASONS

City of Newcastle upon Tyne
(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009
(Weldon Crescent Area Variation) Order 2021

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

In response to requests by residents, the Council are proposing to introduce a Permit
Holders parking scheme in the Weldon Crescent area of High Heaton.

The aim of introducing parking restrictions would be to reduce congestion and
improve road safety by discouraging long-stay, daytime parking and giving residents
some priority to park their vehicles near their homes. It is hoped that these
measures, which have been successful in other areas of the City, would create a
better and safer environment for residents.



